
 
 

Program Council & Leadership Seminar 
Zoom 

 
 AGENDA 

 
Wednesday, November 4, 2020 

 
10:00 to 11:30: The Trauma Impact of COVID-19 (Sonia Ferencik, Youth 

Advocacy and Trauma-Informed Services Coordinator, & 
Rachel Ramirez, Director of the Center on Partner-Inflicted 
Brain Injury, Ohio Domestic Violence Network) 

 
11:30 to 1:00: Lunch Break 
 
1:00 to 2:00: KGGP Updates (Juliene Maska, Administrator, KGGP) 
 
2:00 to 2:30:   Break 
 
2:30 to 4:00: KCSDV Updates 

• Vote for Board Representative 
• K-SARAC 
• Sexual Assault Exam Development Project 
• ICJR, Lethality Assessments & High-Risk Teams 
• Training Updates 
• Advocacy Day 

 
 
 



Thursday, November 5, 2020 
 

9:00 to 10:30: Confidentiality & COVID-19 (Alicia Aiken, The Confidentiality 
Institute) 

 
10:30 to 10:45: Break 
 
10:45 to 11:30: Analysis of Service Statistics & Roundtable Discussions 

• Anti-racism Work 
• Reaching Underserved Communities 
• Sexual Assault Services  

  
11:30 to 1:00:  Lunch Break 
 
1:00 to 2:30:  Analysis of Service Statistics & Roundtable Discussions, Cont’d 
 
2:30 to 3:00: Break 
 
3:00 to 4:30:    Program Roundtables/Updates  

Joint Board and Program Council Meeting  
 

Friday, November 6, 2020 
 

10:00 to 11:30: Confidentiality, Subpoenas & Warrants (Alicia Aiken, The 
Confidentiality Institute) 

 
11:30 to 12:00: KCSDV Updates, cont’d & Closing 
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